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{00387375.1 655-0600180} Please reply to Fort Lauderdale Office 

 

   

July 21, 2020 

 

 

 

VIA REGULAR MAIL AND HAND DELIVERY 

Jennifer Alvarez, Interim City Manager 

City of Delray Beach 

100 NW First Avenue 

Delray Beach, FL 33444 

 

 

Notice of Termination of Interlocal Agreement Between the City of Delray Beach (“City”) and 

the Delray Beach Community Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”) for the Funding of the Office 

of Economic Development, Director and Manager Positions Dated July 2, 2019 (“ILA”) 

 

Dear Ms. Alvarez, 

 

Our office serves as Counsel to the Delray Beach Community Redevelopment Agency. 

Pursuant to Section 9.2 of the ILA between the CRA and the City, the CRA received a written 

notice from the City on June 9, 2020 requesting the funding of the Office of Economic 

Development, Director and Manager positions.  As the CRA has determined that it shall not fund 

the positions of Office of Economic Development, Director and Manager, this letter shall serve to 

constitute a notice of termination of the ILA, effective September 30, 2020.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

DONALD J. DOODY 

 

cc: Renee Jadusingh  

      Christine Tibbs 

   
 

 


